
Sanskrit Week Report 2022 

 

Sanskrit Department of the Gyan Mandir Public School celebrated ‘Sanskrit Week’ 

from 10 October 2022  to 12 October 2022 in order to inculcate love for the 

language and their traditions. Students from classes V to VIII participated 

enthusiastically and presented colourful literacy programmes which included 

Saraswati vandana dance by VII std. girls,Sanskrit chant in group by V std. 

students.Sanskrit group songs by VI std. students, skit on ‘Importance of games in 

our life on the stage.  

Other Sanskrit activity was ‘Bookmarks’ made by the students with Sanskrit 

quotations, shape flash cards based on Sanskrit proverbs, shanti path & value 

based shalokas, greeting cards on various festivals & paper bags were also 

prepared. The celebration of the week provided an incentive to the students to 

learn more about this ancient language. 


